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Dear Members, 
  
We hope you are all well and that you and your family (four legged ones too     ) 
are keeping safe. 
 

SASJ in conjunction with SAEF are closely monitoring the Government’s advice 

and way forward regarding the Corona Virus outbreak.  

  

The Covid-19 pandemic and it’s uncertainty has been extremely difficult for every-

one, impacting both emotionally and financially. 

This is a particularly challenging situation as many of you are unable to compete, 

to train or effectively do your job, you also have businesses to run, horses to take 

care of and staff to protect.  

We understand that this is not an easy situation for our members.. As athletes, you 
are known for your resilience and your perseverance, we hope during these tough 
times you use your strength as well as your determination to come out of this situa-
tion stronger than before.  
 
In the mean time we recommend that show holding bodies, livery yards and riding 
schools get ready to prove compliance with the new Corona Virus protocols that 
protect the wellbeing of clients and staff.  

 

GAUTENG SHOWJUMPING 

NEWSFLASH 

FEI News 

Jumping: Due to the uncertainty about the organisation of Competitions worldwide during July and August 
2020, the Board has approved all Calendar date applications/modifications for Jumping Events that take 
place up to and including 30 August 2020. No date clash rules will apply for this period. 
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SUGGESTIONS   

Please feel free to email your 
suggestions to  

gauteng@sashowjumping.co.za 

 

 
“Our responsibilities in relation to 
this pandemic is greater than our 

sport, but it does not have to define 
our sport” FEI 

GAUTENG ONLINE TRAINING  
FOR  

LEARNER OFFICAILS  
 

Judges & Stewards 
 

Anyone interested in taking part in the online training 
must please contact  

Mariette van Jaarsveld 
 

Email: gautengeast@gmail.com 


